
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ASIA-PACIFIC 
State Department Issues Traveling Warnings/Alerts for Nepal and Burma 
http://travel.state.gov/content/passports/en/alertswarnings/nepal-travel-warning.html 
http://travel.state.gov/content/passports/en/alertswarnings/Burma-Travel-Alert.html 
 
IAEA Detects Expanded Activities At North Korea's Nuclear Facility 

 
http://english.yonhapnews.co.kr/northkorea/2015/10/06/0401000000AEN20151006009100315.html 
http://www.ibtimes.com/iaea-finds-increased-activity-north-korean-nuclear-reactor-while-kim-jong-un-
calls-2128516 
 
38 North: North Korean Rocket Or Nuclear Test Around Oct. 10 Anniversary Impossible 
http://english.yonhapnews.co.kr/national/2015/10/06/26/0301000000AEN20151006000251315F.html 
 
38 North: North Korea Making No Preparations For Rocket Launch Or Nuclear Test Around 
Anniversary 
http://english.yonhapnews.co.kr/national/2015/10/06/26/0301000000AEN20151006000200315F.html 
 
North Korea Rocket Launch Unlikely This Week 
http://www.koreaherald.com/view.php?ud=20151006001072 
 
North Korea Shelves Rocket Launch Plan 
http://english.chosun.com/site/data/html_dir/2015/10/07/2015100701097.html 
 
North Korea Seems To Opt For Pure Celebration Over Rocket Launch 
http://www.koreaherald.com/view.php?ud=20151006000850 
 
North Korea Could Fire Short-Range Missile For Anniversary 
http://english.yonhapnews.co.kr/national/2015/10/08/69/0301000000AEN20151008011300315F.html 
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North Korea Estimated To Have 22 Nuclear Weapons' Worth Of Fissile Material: U.S. Institute 

 
http://www.koreaherald.com/view.php?ud=20151008000094 
 
Kim Jong-Un Calls For Stronger Nuclear Deterrence In Anniversary Thesis 
http://www.koreaherald.com/view.php?ud=20151006000919 
 
North Korea Preparing Military Parade To Celebrate Anniversary 

 
http://asia.nikkei.com/Politics-Economy/Policy-Politics/North-Korea-preparing-military-parade-to-
celebrate-anniversary 
 
New South Korea JCS Chief Vows Stern Actions Against NK's Provocations 
http://english.yonhapnews.co.kr/news/2015/10/07/0200000000AEN20151007006751315.html 
 
Congress to Push Obama on North Korea Sanctions 
http://www.bloombergview.com/articles/2015-10-06/congress-to-push-obama-on-north-korea-sanctions 
 
North Korea's FM Presses U.S. For Peace Treaty 
http://www.hawaiinewsnow.com/story/30162198/the-latest-north-koreas-fm-presses-us-for-peace-
treaty 
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Seoul Hopes Top Chinese Official's Visit To Pyeongyang Will Help Ease Tension 
http://www.koreaherald.com/view.php?ud=20151005000652 
 
North Korea Denies Role In Alleged Hacks Into Seoul Subway Operator 
http://english.yonhapnews.co.kr/northkorea/2015/10/08/0401000000AEN20151008001100315.html 
 
North Korea Releases 21-Year-Old Detained In April After Illegally Crossing Border 

 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/news/worldviews/wp/2015/10/05/north-korea-releases-21-year-
old-detained-in-april-after-illegally-crossing-border/?tid=pm_world_pop_b 
 
U.S. To Sail Warships Near Disputed S. China Sea Islands 

 
http://www.voanews.com/content/united-states-sail-warships-near-south-china-sea-islands/2997252.html 
 
U.S. Navy Ready To Sail Within 12 Nautical Miles Of China's Artificial Islands In The South China Sea 
http://thediplomat.com/2015/10/us-navy-ready-to-sail-within-12-nautical-miles-of-chinas-artificial-islands-in-the-south-
china-sea/ 
 
U.S. Commander Warns China Against ‘Revising’ International Law in the South China Sea 
http://thediplomat.com/2015/10/us-commander-warns-china-against-revising-international-law-in-the-south-china-sea/ 
 
China Navy Calls For United States To Reduce Risk Of Misunderstandings 
China hopes the United States can scale back activities that run the risk of misunderstandings, and 
respect China's core interests, the Defense Ministry on Thursday cited a senior Chinese naval 
commander as saying. 
http://uk.reuters.com/article/2015/10/01/uk-china-usa-defence-idUKKCN0RV3Q320151001 
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Is This the Most Underestimated Ship in China's Navy? 

 
http://thediplomat.com/2015/10/is-this-the-most-underestimated-ship-in-chinas-navy/ 
 
Could China’s Military Capability Render The Aircraft Carrier Obsolete? 

 
http://taskandpurpose.com/could-chinas-military-capability-render-the-aircraft-carrier-obsolete/ 
 
China’s 3,000-Acre Aircraft Carriers Could Change the Balance of Power in the Pacific 
http://foreignpolicy.com/2015/10/01/china_south_china_sea_aggression/ 
 
China To Build Four Submarines In Pakistan 
http://timesofindia.indiatimes.com/world/pakistan/China-to-build-four-submarines-in-
Pakistan/articleshow/49255506.cms 
 
Randy Forbes: U.S. Needs Ways to Talk About China Strategically 
http://news.usni.org/2015/10/07/randy-forbes-u-s-needs-ways-to-talk-about-china-strategically 
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U.S., Australian Officials Speak Out Against Unilateral Actions in South China Sea 

 
http://news.usni.org/2015/10/08/u-s-australian-officials-speak-out-against-unilateral-actions-in-south-china-sea 
 
‘You Will Have Chaos and Anarchy’, Filipino foreign ministeron on Beijing’s aggressive maneuvers in 
the South China Sea 

 
http://foreignpolicy.com/2015/10/05/you-will-have-chaos-and-anarchy-albert-del-rosario-philippines-
south-china-sea/ 
 
Is the Day of the Land Attack Cruise Missile Upon Us? 

 
http://thediplomat.com/2015/10/is-the-day-of-the-land-attack-cruise-missile-upon-us/ 
 
Can Japan and Russia Resolve Their Territorial Dispute? 
http://thediplomat.com/2015/10/can-japan-and-russia-resolve-their-territorial-dispute/ 
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What Taiwan-Japan Relations Might Look Like in 2016 
http://thediplomat.com/2015/10/what-taiwan-japan-relations-might-look-like-in-2016/ 
 
Taiwan Dengue Outbreak: Death Toll At 89, Tainan City Reports Surge In Past Week 

 
http://outbreaknewstoday.com/taiwan-dengue-outbreak-tainan-city-reports-surge-in-past-week-21688/ 
 
Thailand Reports 4 Additional Dengue Deaths 
http://outbreaknewstoday.com/thailand-reports-4-additional-dengue-deaths-taiwan-dengue-situation-
stabilizes-29248/ 
 
Philippines Dengue Case Count Tops 90,000, Dengue Epidemics Linked To El Niño 
http://outbreaknewstoday.com/philippines-dengue-case-count-tops-90000-dengue-epidemics-linked-
to-el-nino-87362/ 
 
Islamic State Targeting East Asia 

 
http://www.breitbart.com/national-security/2014/08/11/islamic-state-now-targeting-east-asia/ 
 
Malaysia to Host New Conference to Tackle Islamic State Challenge 

 
http://thediplomat.com/2015/10/malaysia-to-host-new-conference-to-tackle-islamic-state-challenge/ 
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Malaysia, Singapore Begin 'Next Phase' of High-Speed Rail Project 
http://thediplomat.com/2015/10/malaysia-singapore-begin-next-phase-of-high-speed-rail-project/ 
 
China, Japan, South Korea Eye Trilateral Finance Meeting 

 
http://thediplomat.com/2015/10/china-japan-south-korea-eye-trilateral-finance-meeting/ 
 
China, Brazil Dump U.S. Debt In Latest Signal Of Global Emerging Market Slowdown 
http://www.ibtimes.com/china-brazil-dump-us-debt-latest-signal-global-emerging-market-slowdown-2130987?rel=most_read7 
 
Pacific Rim Countries Reach Landmark Trade Deal, U.S. Lawmakers Skeptical 

 
http://www.reuters.com/article/2015/10/05/us-trade-tpp-idUSKCN0RZ0ZV20151005 
 
The Trans-Pacific Partnership Is Now Finalized, but You Can't Read It Quite Yet 

 
http://www.vice.com/read/trans-pacific-partnership-finalized-but-you-cant-read-it-quite-yet-105 
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After Years Of Secrecy, Users Have Been Betrayed In The Final TPP Deal 
https://www.eff.org/deeplinks/2015/09/users-have-been-betrayed-final-tpp-deal-help-us-tell-
washington-how-you-feel 
 
Opponents: Refusal to Release Information About TTP Deal Is Illegal 
http://www.radionz.co.nz/news/national/285448/anti-tpp-campaigners-argue-text-ban-is-unlawful 
 
Obama Faces TPP Deal Balancing Act As Congress Considers Approval 
http://www.theguardian.com/business/2015/oct/05/tpp-trade-deal-obama-us-congress-approval-
bernie-sanders-hillary-clinton 
 
Republicans Sour on Obama's Trade Pact 
http://www.theatlantic.com/politics/archive/2015/10/republicans-sour-on-obamas-trade-pact/409054/ 
 
Will Congress approve the Trans-Pacific Partnership? 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/posteverything/wp/2015/10/06/will-congress-approve-the-trans-
pacific-partnership/ 
 
Hillary Clinton Says She Now Opposes Obama’s Pacific Trade Deal Which She Once Supported: Effort 
to Woo Powerful, Trade-Skeptical Unions 

 
 
http://www.washingtonpost.com/politics/clinton-says-she-now-opposes-obamas-pacific-trade-deal-
which-she-once-touted/2015/10/07/00fb1f42-6d30-11e5-aa5b-f78a98956699_story.html 
 
Here's What Needs to Happen in Order for the Trans-Pacific Partnership to Become Binding 
http://thediplomat.com/2015/10/heres-what-needs-to-happen-in-order-for-the-trans-pacific-
partnership-to-become-binding/ 
 
TTP, The Devil Is In The Details:  Part Of The Response To Shifting International Patterns 
https://www.stratfor.com/geopolitical-diary/new-trade-agreement-devil-details 
 
TPP Feared To Sap South Korea's Export Competitiveness 
http://english.yonhapnews.co.kr/national/2015/10/06/64/0302000000AEN20151006002800320F.html 
 
What the TPP Means for Japan 
http://thediplomat.com/2015/10/what-the-tpp-means-for-japan/ 
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Many Factors To Consider In Trans-Pacific Partnership 

 
http://thechronicleherald.ca/business/1314444-taylor-many-factors-to-consider-in-trans-pacific-
partnership 
 
‘A Future Of Participation Over Isolation’: Harper Praises Vast Trans-Pacific Partnership Trade Deal 

 
http://news.nationalpost.com/news/world/trans-pacific-partnership-deal-reached-official 
 
Canada: With Decision To Oppose TPP, The NDP Puts An End To Its Failed Centrist Strategy 
http://news.nationalpost.com/full-comment/andrew-coyne-the-ndp-campaign-is-in-a-lot-of-trouble 
 
Nobel Laureate Warns Of Trans-Pacific Partnership Dangers 
http://www.vancouversun.com/business/Nobel+laureate+warns+Trans+Pacific+Partnership+dangers/11
405825/story.html 
 
How The Trans-Pacific Partnership Could Drive Up The Cost Of Medicine Worldwide 
http://www.vox.com/2015/10/5/9454511/tpp-cost-medicine 
 
250 Years Ago, This Event Changed Everything in South Asia 
http://thediplomat.com/2015/10/250-years-ago-this-event-changed-everything-in-south-asia/ 
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PHILIPPINES 
U.S., Philippines Forge Closer Military Ties Amid China Tensions 

 
http://www.wsj.com/articles/u-s-philippines-forge-closer-military-ties-amid-china-tensions-1444304011 
 

THAILAND 
Thai Junta Picks Panel To Write Constitution After Draft Rejected 

 
http://www.reuters.com/article/2015/10/05/us-thailand-politics-idUSKCN0RZ0EB20151005 
 
Smog From Indonesian Forest Fires Blankets Thailand's Southern Islands, Including Phuket And Samui 

 
http://www.abc.net.au/news/2015-10-09/thai-tourist-islands-hit-by-haze-from-indonesia-fires/6839490 
 

INDONESIA 
Indonesia Asks For Foreign Help To Extinguish Forest Fires 
http://timesofindia.indiatimes.com/world/rest-of-world/Indonesia-asks-for-foreign-help-to-extinguish-
forest-fires/articleshow/49275039.cms 
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MALAYSIA 
Malaysia’s Top Court Upholds Ban On Cross-Dressing By Transgender Muslims 
http://atimes.com/2015/10/malaysia-court-upholds-ban-on-cross-dressing-by-transgender-muslims/ 
 
U.S. Military Transgender Ban Set To End Next May 
http://www.usatoday.com/story/news/nation/2015/08/25/military-transgender-ban-set-end-next-may/32345385/ 
 

VIETNAM 
Vietnam Is Changing... And So Is the Balance of Power in Asia 
http://thediplomat.com/2015/10/vietnam-is-changing-and-so-is-the-balance-of-power-in-asia/ 
 

AUSTRALIA 
Australia’s New First Female Defense Minister 

 
http://thediplomat.com/2015/09/australias-new-defence-minister/ 
http://www.reuters.com/article/2015/09/21/us-australia-politics-defence-idUSKCN0RL09920150921 
 

JAPAN 
Forecasting Japan, 25 Years Later: Demographic Trends Will Bring Profound, Surprising Changes To 
The Country 
https://www.stratfor.com/sample/analysis/forecasting-japan-25-years-later 
 

NORTH KOREA 
Kim Jong-un's Sister 'Loses Security Job' After Blunders 
http://english.chosun.com/site/data/html_dir/2015/10/08/2015100801554.html 
 
North Korea Official Thought To Be Purged Re-Appears In Public 

 
http://www.koreaherald.com/view.php?ud=20151008000346 
http://english.yonhapnews.co.kr/photo/2101000001.html 
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Chinese Media Sheds Light On North Korea's Education System 
http://www.koreaherald.com/view.php?ud=20151008000632 
 

SOUTH KOREA 
South Korea, U.S. Have Plan To Combat Guerrilla Warfare By Pyongyang 
http://atimes.com/2015/10/south-korea-us-have-plan-to-combat-guerrilla-warfare-by-pyongyang/ 
 

CHINA 
Stratfor: China’s Place in Global Order 

 
https://www.stratfor.com/sample/analysis/chinas-place-global-order 
 
China's Military To Recruit More Civilian Personnel 
http://timesofindia.indiatimes.com/world/china/Chinas-military-to-recruit-more-civilian-personnel/articleshow/49275277.cms 
 

MYUNMAR/BURMA 
Could Myanmar’s Elections Devolve into Disorder? 
http://thediplomat.com/2015/10/could-myanmars-elections-devolve-into-disorder/ 
 

BANGLADESH 
Bangladesh Beefs Up Security For Foreigners After Second Killing Claimed By Islamic State 
http://www.reuters.com/article/2015/10/04/bangladesh-japan-killings-idUSKCN0RY05420151004 
 
15 Islamic State Suspects Held In Bangladesh In 1 Year: Police 
http://atimes.com/2015/10/15-is-suspects-held-in-bangladesh-in-1-year-police/ 
 

INDIA 
India Tries to Shape Nepal's New Constitution 
https://www.stratfor.com/analysis/india-tries-shape-nepals-new-constitution 
 
Indian Women Will Soon Fly Fighter Jets, Says IAF Chief 

 
http://atimes.com/2015/10/indian-women-will-soon-fly-fighter-jets-says-iaf-chief/ 
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NEPAL 
Nepal Constitution: Mind Your Own Business, Media Tell India 

  
http://www.bbc.com/news/world-asia-india-34333265 
 
Nepal’s Constitution and Lessons for India 
http://thediplomat.com/2015/10/nepals-constitution-and-lessons-for-india/ 
 

RUSSIA-UKRAINE 
Ukraine Starts Pull-Back Of Tanks, Light Artillery In East 

 
http://uk.reuters.com/article/2015/10/05/uk-ukraine-crisis-withdrawal-idUKKCN0RZ0SU20151005 
 

EUROPE 
NATO Denounces Russian Incursion Into Turkish Air Space 
http://uk.reuters.com/article/2015/10/05/uk-mideast-crisis-syria-turkey-russia-
idUKKCN0RZ19S20151005 
 
NATO, Alarmed By Russian Actions In Syria, Shores Up Defenses 
http://timesofindia.indiatimes.com/world/europe/Nato-alarmed-by-Russian-actions-in-Syria-shores-up-
defences/articleshow/49277355.cms 
 
NATO Chief: Russian Jets in Turkish Airspace No Accident 
http://www.nytimes.com/aponline/2015/10/06/world/middleeast/ap-
syria.html?partner=rss&emc=rss&_r=0 
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U.S. Naval Commander in Europe: NATO Needs to Adapt to Russia’s New Way of Hybrid Warfare 
http://news.usni.org/2015/10/06/u-s-naval-commander-in-europe-nato-needs-to-adapt-to-russias-new-
way-of-hybrid-warfare 
 
‘They Can’t Control It’ Syrian Migrant on Serbian Border 

 
http://uk.reuters.com/video/2015/10/05/they-cant-control-it-syrian-migrant-on-
s?videoId=365833331&videoChannel=75&channelName=Top+News 
 
‘We’re at our limit’ Merkel Told Germany Can’t Take More Refugees 
http://www.christiantoday.com/article/were.at.our.limit.merkel.told.germany.cant.take.more.refugees/
66610.htm 
 
Image Of Merkel In Muslim Veil Sparks Wider Refugee Debate In Germany 

 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/world/europe/image-of-merkel-in-muslim-veil-sparks-wider-
refugee-debate-in-germany/2015/10/07/d545d8e6-6d03-11e5-91eb-27ad15c2b723_story.html 
 
Germany Rethinks Its Response to the Refugee Crisis 
https://www.stratfor.com/analysis/germany-rethinks-its-response-refugee-crisis 
 
EU Gets Tough On Expelling Migrants, Talks To Neighbors 
http://www.reuters.com/article/2015/10/08/us-europe-migrants-eu-idUSKCN0S219420151008 
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The Refugee Crisis: What Europe Can Learn From the Past 

 
https://www.stratfor.com/analysis/refugee-crisis-what-europe-can-learn-past 
 
10 ISIS Recruiters Arrested In Morocco, Spain: Official 
http://aranews.net/2015/10/10-isis-recruiters-arrested-in-morocco-spain-official/ 
 

MIDDLE EAST 
'Hundreds' Of Yazidi Women Killing Themselves In ISIS Captivity 

 
http://www.cnn.com/2015/10/05/middleeast/yazidi-women-suicide-in-isis-captivity/index.html 
 
Yazidi Women Forced Into Slavery 

 
http://www.cnn.com/videos/world/2015/10/05/freedom-project-yazidi-slaves-orig-
animation.cnn/video/playlists/cnn-freedom-project-human-trafficking/ 
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One Year Ago: Pregnant Woman Held By Jihadis Pleads For US To Bomb Prison 
http://nypost.com/2014/08/18/pregnant-woman-held-captive-by-isis-pleads-for-us-to-bomb-prison/ 
 
Convert Or Die: ISIS Chief's Former Slave Says He Beat Her, Raped U.S. Hostage 

 
http://www.cnn.com/2015/09/09/middleeast/al-baghdadi-isis-slave/index.html 
 
Girls Forced Into Child Marriage By Syrian War, Other Disasters 
http://rudaw.net/english/middleeast/01102015 
 
Women In The Islamic State: 'Till Martyrdom Do Us Part' 
http://www.stripes.com/news/middle-east/women-in-the-islamic-state-till-martyrdom-do-us-part-
1.371757 
 
Islamic State Education: For Boys, God And Guns; For Girls, God And Cooking 
http://www.stripes.com/news/us/islamic-state-education-for-boys-god-and-guns-for-girls-god-and-
cooking-1.371751 
 
One Reason Why Men Join ISIS Is Not Flattering For The 'Caliphate' 

 
http://www.businessinsider.com/a-huge-reason-men-join-isis-is-not-flattering-for-the-caliphate-2015-10 
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Why Are So Many ISIS Recruits Defecting? 
http://testtube.com/testtubenews/why-are-so-many-isis-recruits-defecting 
 
ISIS Militants Destroy Arch of Triumph in Syria’s Ancient Town of Palmyra 

 
http://time.com/4060899/syria-palmyra-isis-arch-of-triumph/ 
 
ISIS Destroys Another Ancient Landmark: 'We’re Going to Lose Palmyra,' Syrian Director Says 

 
http://abcnews.go.com/International/isis-destroys-ancient-landmark-lose-palmyra-syrian-
director/story?id=34254909 
 
Car Bomb Attacks Kill 57 People In Iraq 
http://uk.reuters.com/article/2015/10/05/uk-mideast-crisis-iraq-violence-idUKKCN0RZ1YU20151005 
 
IS Militants Prepare for Lengthy Siege of Raqqa 
http://www.voanews.com/content/islamic-state-prepares-lengthy-siege-raqqa/2996448.html 
 
Deadlock In Battle For Iraq Refinery Casts Doubts On Mosul Campaign 
http://www.reuters.com/article/2015/09/24/us-mideast-crisis-iraq-baiji-idUSKCN0RO1YM20150924 
 
Iraq: Military Putting Mosul Plans On Hold, Official Says 
https://www.stratfor.com/sample/situation-report/iraq-military-putting-mosul-plans-hold-official-says 
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Unfit For Two Battles, Iraqi Army Chooses Anbar Over Mosul 

 
http://rudaw.net/english/middleeast/iraq/05102015 
 
ISIS-Occupied Mosul: Some Resistance, But Most ‘Feel Abandoned’ 
http://www.breitbart.com/national-security/2015/10/01/isis-occupied-mosul-resistance-feel-
abandoned/ 
 
Dark Details Emerge From ISIS-Occupied Mosul 

 
http://rudaw.net/english/middleeast/iraq/300920151 
 
Mosul Churches Become ISIS Slaughter Houses 

 
http://www.christiantoday.com/article/mosul.churches.being.used.as.slaughterhouses.by.isis/66634.htm 
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ISIS Executes 12 Christians Including Boy and 2 Women Who Were Raped and Beheaded In Public For 
Refusing To Denounce Jesus 

 
http://www.christiantoday.com/article/isis.executes.12.christiansincluding.boy.and.2.women.who.were
.raped.in.public.and.beheadedfor.refusing.to.renounce.jesus/66532.htm 
 
Japan’s Largest Company Toyota Unsure How Islamic State Has Obtained So Many Pick-Up Trucks 

 
http://atimes.com/2015/10/toyota-unsure-how-islamic-state-has-obtained-so-many-pick-up-trucks/ 
http://thediplomat.com/2015/10/japans-largest-company-is-isis-car-maker-of-choice/ 
 
A Desperate Scene at the Border Between Syria and Turkey 

 
http://time.com/4054799/bulent-kilic-syria-turkey/ 
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Turkey Is in Serious Trouble 

 
http://www.theatlantic.com/international/archive/2015/10/turkey-isis-russia-pkk/408988/ 
 
Why Would The U.S. Pick Turkey Over The Kurds? 
http://rudaw.net/english/middleeast/05102015 
 
Russia Escalating Syria War By Targeting Moderate Opposition - U.S. 

  
http://uk.reuters.com/article/2015/10/05/uk-mideast-crisis-syria-carter-idUKKCN0RZ0QE20151005 
 
Shiite Leader: U.S. Made Us To Turn To Russia 
http://rudaw.net/english/middleeast/iraq/051020153 
 
Russian Military Experts Arrive In Iraq 
http://rudaw.net/english/world/29092015 
 
Russia Would Consider Air Strikes In Iraq At Baghdad's Request: RIA 

 
http://www.reuters.com/article/2015/10/06/us-mideast-crisis-syria-russia-matviyenk-
idUSKCN0S00UH20151006 
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Russian Jets 'Intercept' US Predator Drones Over Syria, Officials Say 

 
http://www.foxnews.com/world/2015/10/07/exclusive-russian-jets-intercept-us-predator-drones-over-
syria-officials-say/?intcmp=trending 
 
Jamming the Jihad: Russian Electronic Warfare Systems Spotted in Syria 

 
http://www.veteranstoday.com/2015/10/05/jamming-the-jihad-russian-electronic-warfare-systems-
spotted-in-syria/ 
 
Assad Confident Anti-Terror Coalition Of Russia, Iran, Iraq, Syria Will Succeed 

 
http://www.veteranstoday.com/2015/10/05/assad-confident-anti-terror-coalition-of-russia-iran-iraq-
syria-will-succeed/ 
 
Syrian Forces Begin Ground Offensive Backed By Russia Air And Sea Power 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/world/syrian-activists-russian-air-strikes-pound-rebel-zones-in-
latest-blows/2015/10/07/fb3be168-5cf3-4e38-98f3-f6b75ed53871_story.html 
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Syria Extends Major Offensive To Retake Territory In West 
http://atimes.com/2015/10/syria-extends-major-offensive-to-retake-territory-in-west/ 
 
Russian Cruise Missiles Intended For Targets In Syria Hit Iran Instead 

 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/news/checkpoint/wp/2015/10/07/these-are-the-cruise-missiles-
russia-just-sent-into-syria/ 
http://www.foxnews.com/world/2015/10/08/russian-cruise-missiles-intended-for-targets-in-syria-hit-
iran-instead/?intcmp=trending 
 
Kurdish Video Lends Credibility to Russian Navy Caspian Sea Strike Mission Claims 

 
http://news.usni.org/2015/10/07/kurdish-video-lends-credibility-to-russian-navy-caspian-sea-strike-
mission-claims 
 
Ex-Soviet States Largely Silent On Russia’s Military Strikes In Syria 
http://atimes.com/2015/10/ex-soviet-states-largely-silent-on-russias-military-strikes-in-syria/ 
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Russia’s Syria Intervention May Force Choice On Obama: Act Or Yield 

 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/world/national-security/russias-syria-intervention-may-force-choice-
on-obama-act-or-yield/2015/10/07/a88f9996-6d16-11e5-9bfe-e59f5e244f92_story.html 
 
Obama Must Join Putin On ISIS 
http://www.americanthinker.com/articles/2015/09/obama_must_join_putin_on_isis.html 
 
No, Obama Should Not Join Putin 
http://www.americanthinker.com/articles/2015/10/no_obama_should_not_join_putin.html 
 
America Insists It Will Continue Giving Military Support To Non-Existent Groups It Alone Says Are 
Representing The Syrian People 

 
http://www.veteranstoday.com/2015/10/05/the-strange-case-of-the-syrian-opposition/ 
 
Syrian Militant Group Recasts Itself As Moderate Option 
http://www.kiiitv.com/story/30212894/syrian-militant-group-recasts-itself-as-moderate-option 
 
Stratfor: Explaining Russia's True Presence in Syria 
https://www.stratfor.com/analysis/explaining-russias-true-presence-syria 
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We Asked a Military Expert What the Hell Putin Is Up to in Syria 
http://www.vice.com/read/we-asked-a-military-expert-what-putin-is-up-to-in-syria-391 
 
Islamic Jihad Union Participated In Siege Of Kunduz 
http://www.longwarjournal.org/archives/2015/10/islamic-jihad-union-participated-in-siege-of-
kunduz.php 
 
A US Airstrike Hit A Charity-Run Hospital In Afghanistan—Killing Doctors And Patients 
http://www.nytimes.com/2015/10/04/world/asia/afghanistan-bombing-hospital-doctors-without-
borders-kunduz.html?_r=0 
 
Civilians 'Accidentally Struck' In Afghan Hospital Bombing, U.S. Commander Says 
http://www.cnn.com/2015/10/05/asia/afghanistan-doctors-without-borders-hospital/ 
 
Doctors Without Borders Denies Taliban Were Firing From Afghan Hospital Hit by Airstrike 
http://www.nbcnews.com/news/world/doctors-group-denies-taliban-were-firing-afghan-hospital-hit-air-n438251 
 
Doctors Without Borders Leaves Afghan City After Airstrike 

 
http://news.yahoo.com/doctors-without-borders-leaves-afghan-city-airstrike-070931286.html# 
 
Bombing A Hospital In Afghanistan Is The Modern American Way Of War 

 
http://www.vox.com/2015/10/5/9454575/kunduz-us-bombing 
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Passing Blame for the Doctors Without Borders Airstrike 

 
http://www.theatlantic.com/international/archive/2015/10/doctors-without-borders-airstrike-
kunduz/409018/ 
 
White House Seeks Answers on Afghan Hospital Bombing 
http://time.com/4061569/doctors-without-borders-afghanistan-airstrike-white-house/ 
 
Obama Apologizes To Head Of Doctors Without Borders For Strike On Hospital 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/world/doctors-without-borders-announce-they-want-international-
fact-finding-commission/2015/10/07/24103848-6cd4-11e5-b31c-d80d62b53e28_story.html 
 
Afghan Forces Report Progress in Kunduz as Taliban Press Other Fronts 
http://www.nytimes.com/2015/10/06/world/asia/kunduz-afghanistan-taliban.html?_r=0 
 
Taliban in Kunduz, ISIS in Nangarhar: Fiefdoms of Conflict in Afghanistan 
http://thediplomat.com/2015/10/taliban-in-kunduz-isis-in-nangarhar-fiefdoms-of-conflict-in-
afghanistan/ 
 
Taliban Controls Or Contests Scores Of Districts In Afghanistan 
http://www.longwarjournal.org/archives/2015/10/taliban-controls-or-contests-scores-of-districts-in-
afghanistan.php 
 
Stratfor: The Taliban Makes Gains in Afghanistan 

 
https://www.stratfor.com/image/taliban-makes-gains-afghanistan 
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Afghanistan Struggles to Contain the Taliban 

 
http://thediplomat.com/2015/10/afghanistan-struggles-to-contain-the-taliban/ 
 
NATO Leaves Door Open For Troops To Remain In Afghanistan 
http://timesofindia.indiatimes.com/world/south-asia/Nato-leaves-door-open-for-troops-to-remain-in-
Afghanistan/articleshow/49275937.cms 
 
U.S. Considering Nuclear Deal With Pakistan: Report 

 
http://atimes.com/2015/10/us-considering-nuclear-deal-with-pakistan-report/ 
 
India Reacts Strongly To Reports Of US-Pak Nuke Pact, Says 'Check Islamabad's Proliferation Track 
Record First' 
http://timesofindia.indiatimes.com/india/India-reacts-strongly-to-reports-of-US-Pak-nuke-pact-says-
check-Islamabads-proliferation-track-record-first/articleshow/49275610.cms 
 
Libya Is What Happens When We Try To Bomb Things Better 
Libya would get much better — and not much, much worse — if we could find something to bomb, and 
bomb it. Or, better still, persuade America to bomb it. And then, when it didn’t get better at all, we just 
seem to have… wandered off. 
http://new.spectator.co.uk/2015/06/isis-is-what-happens-when-we-try-to-bomb-things-better/ 
 
President Obama Pulled John Kerry and Samantha Power From Netanyahu UN Speech 
http://www.breitbart.com/national-security/2015/10/01/obama-pulled-john-kerry-samantha-power-
netanyahu-un-speech/ 
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Crucifying Israel: Obama's Brave New World 
http://www.americanthinker.com/articles/2015/10/crucifying_israel_obamas_brave_new_world.html 
 
Obama to Host Netanyahu in First Meeting Since Nuclear Deal With Iran 
http://www.nytimes.com/2015/09/17/world/middleeast/obama-to-host-netanyahu-in-first-meeting-
since-nuclear-deal-with-
iran.html?action=click&contentCollection=Middle%20East&module=RelatedCoverage&region=Marginali
a&pgtype=article 
 
Israeli Police Limit Access To Old City Of Jerusalem After Deadly Attack 

 
http://www.cnn.com/2015/10/04/middleeast/jerusalem-violence/index.html 
 
4 More Israelis Stabbed; Arab Shot, Killed 
http://www.voanews.com/content/security-tightens-amid-new-israeli-palestinian-
clashes/2996718.html 
 
Arabs Incited To Stage Terror Attacks Against Jews 
http://www.westernjournalism.com/watch-arabs-incited-to-stage-terror-attacks-against-jews/ 
 
No Quick Fix For Latest 'Wave Of Terror': Israel's Netanyahu 

 
http://www.reuters.com/article/2015/10/08/us-israel-palestinians-idUSKCN0S20VS20151008 
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Three Bridegrooms Among 25 Killed In Yemen Rocket Strike: Residents 

 
http://www.reuters.com/article/2015/10/08/us-yemen-security-idUSKCN0S20TJ20151008 
 
Islamic State ‘Province’ Claims 4 Suicide Attacks On Yemeni, Gulf Forces 

 
http://www.longwarjournal.org/archives/2015/10/islamic-state-province-claims-4-suicide-attacks-on-
yemeni-gulf-forces.php 
 
Saudi Arabia Charting Future Defense Policy   
http://news.usni.org/2015/10/08/saudi-arabia-charting-future-defense-policy 
 

AFRICA 
At Least 8 Killed In Burundi Capital, Residents Say Police Behind Killings 
http://uk.reuters.com/article/2015/10/04/uk-burundi-politics-idUKKCN0RY0E620151004 
 
Burundi Expels Rwandan Diplomat For 'Creating Insecurity' 
http://www.bbc.com/news/world-africa-34468552 
 
Burundi Criticizes European Union Sanctions 
http://www.voanews.com/content/burundi-criticizes-european-union-sanctions/2993233.html 
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5 Female Suicide Bombers Strike In Nigeria 
http://www.longwarjournal.org/archives/2015/10/five-female-suicide-bombers-strike-in-nigeria.php 
 
Shabaab Photo Report Shows Attack On Somali Base 

 
http://www.longwarjournal.org/archives/2015/10/shabaab-photo-report-shows-attack-on-somali-
base.php 
 
South Sudan Repartition Could Split Country Yet Again 
http://www.voanews.com/content/south-sudan-repartition-could-split-country-again/2997436.html 
 
South Africa: Police Feel and Inspire Fear as Crime Soars 
http://www.voanews.com/content/diepsloot-police-feel-and-inspire-fear-as-crime-soars/2994301.html 
 
Stratfor Field Note from Djibouti: African Singapore 
https://www.stratfor.com/blog/letter-djibouti-african-singapore 
 

CUBA 
Time Is Running Out For Obama To Fulfill Promise To Close Guantanamo 

 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/world/national-security/time-is-running-out-for-obama-to-fulfill-
promise-to-close-guantanamo/2015/10/07/0d42dd20-6778-11e5-9223-70cb36460919_story.html 
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CANADA 
How A Muslim Veil Is Dominating Canada’s Election Race 

 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/news/worldviews/wp/2015/10/05/how-a-muslim-veil-is-dominating-
canadas-election-race/?tid=pm_world_pop_b 
 
Car Hacker Sought By Canadian Military 
http://www.cbc.ca/news/technology/car-hacking-dnd-1.3260557 
 

DoD/U.S. 
Winning A War Requires More Than Military Power, It Requires Conviction: Why The U.S. Isn’t 
Winning 

 
http://time.com/4058520/american-military-losing-wars/ 
 
3 Things the U.S. Could Do About Syria, And Why They're All Bad Choices 
http://www.popularmechanics.com/military/weapons/a17646/syria-war-options-us-russia-iran/ 
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'He Wasn't Going To Stand And Watch Something Horrific Happen': The Hero Army Veteran Who Was 
Shot Seven Times As He 'Charged At Oregon College Shooter' 

 
http://www.dailymail.co.uk/news/article-3257223/He-wasn-t-going-stand-watching-horrific-happen-
hero-Army-veteran-shot-five-times-charged-Oregon-college-shooter.html 
 
‘He Became A Hero': Army Vet Chris Mintz Confronted Oregon Shooter, Family Says 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/news/post-nation/wp/2015/10/02/he-just-tried-to-do-the-right-thing-veteran-tried-to-
block-oregon-shooter-family-says/ 
 
U.S. Airman Hero in French Train Attack Stabbed in California  

 
http://www.voanews.com/content/us-hero-in-french-train-attack-stabbed-in-california/2997014.html 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/news/checkpoint/wp/2015/10/08/airman-spencer-stone-who-
helped-stop-french-train-attack-stabbed/ 
 
The Heroic Last Stand Of 2 Marines In Ramadi 

 
http://taskandpurpose.com/unsung-heroes-the-heroic-last-stand-of-two-marines-in-ramadi/ 
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A Grunt’s Thoughts On The Loss Of Kunduz: I Used To Tell My Squad That It Was Worth It 

 
http://foreignpolicy.com/2015/10/01/a-grunts-thoughts-on-the-loss-of-kunduz-i-used-to-tell-my-squad-
that-it-was-worth-it/ 
 
October ‘Terror Threat Snapshot’ Released by House Homeland Security Chair 
http://www.hstoday.us/index.php?id=95&tx_ttnews[tt_news]=41215&cHash=dd9553350c8996637c80a
f0d323c29bd 
 
Was It Fixed? Army General Told Subordinates: 'A Woman Will Graduate Ranger School,' Sources Say 

 
"A woman will graduate Ranger School," a general told shocked subordinates this year while 
preparing for the first females to attend a "gender integrated assessment" of the grueling combat 
leadership course starting April 20, sources tell PEOPLE. "At least one will get through."   That 
directive set the tone for what was to follow, sources say. 
http://www.people.com/article/female-ranger-school-graduation-planned-advance 
 
Retired Ranger Says He Did Not Instigate Female Ranger Grad Inquiry 
http://www.stripes.com/news/us/retired-ranger-says-he-did-not-instigate-female-ranger-grad-inquiry-
1.371140 
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Former Ranger Training Brigade Commander: Women In Ranger School Is Fine, But Women In Infantry 
Isn’t, Here’s Why 

 
http://foreignpolicy.com/2015/09/08/women-in-ranger-school-is-fine-but-women-in-infantry-isnt-
heres-why/ 
 
Politics vs. Soldiers in Combat: Obama’s Push To Transform The U.S. Military At Any Cost 
The push for having women in the infantry has been driven almost entirely by an effort to achieve 
fairness and diversity. Infantry battles are not won by those qualities, but by tough training and a bond 
that occurs between members of units in combat that is difficult to explain and almost impossible for 
those who have never been under fire to understand. 
http://www.providencejournal.com/article/20151004/OPINION/151009758 
 
Allowing Women In Combat Roles Will Provide Women Opportunity To Move Into Parts Of The 
Military That Traditionally Produce Senior Leaders 
http://www.washingtonexaminer.com/how-allowing-women-in-combat-will-rock-the-
military/article/2572453 
 
President Obama’s Political Pressure on Senior Military Leaders: ‘Fall In Line Or Resign’ 

 
Regarding Obama’s plan to repeal the ‘Don’t Ask Don’t Tell’ law, the former U.S. Coast Guard Chief 
noted, “We were called into the Oval Office and President Obama looked all five service chiefs in the eye 
and said, ‘This is what I want to do.’ if we didn’t agree with it — if any of us didn’t agree with it — we all 
had the opportunity to resign our commissions and go do other things.” 
https://www.lifesitenews.com/news/obama-told-us-to-fall-in-line-on-dont-ask-dont-tell-or-resign-
coast-guard-c 
http://www.buzzfeed.com/ellievhall/obama-told-military-leaders-accept-gays-in-military-or-
step#.rr9NZBG6G 
http://www.allenbwest.com/2014/04/obama-told-military-chiefs-accept-dadt-resign/ 
 
Putting Women In Combat Puts Troops At Risk 
The most disgusting, perhaps traitorous, aspect of all this is the overall timidity of military commanders, 
most of whom, despite knowing better, will only publicly criticize the idea of putting women in combat 
after they retire from service. 
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http://www.nwitimes.com/news/opinion/columnists/guest-commentary/walter-williams-putting-
women-in-combat-puts-troops-at-risk/article_3b0b30ff-6069-51a2-a9cf-bef2903ead52.html 
 
Navy Secretary Mabus: Being Combat-Ready Is Not About Gender 
http://www.stripes.com/opinion/mabus-being-combat-ready-is-not-about-gender-1.370742 
 
Navy Secretary Dismisses Risks to Women in Combat 
http://canadafreepress.com/article/75793 
 
Obama Nominee For Under Secretary Of The Navy Wants Women In Combat 

 
http://dailycaller.com/2015/09/18/obama-nominee-for-under-secretary-of-the-navy-wants-women-in-combat/ 
 
Navy SEALs Ready to Open Doors to Women, but Warn of the ‘Foreseeable Impacts’ of the Decision 
http://www.theblaze.com/stories/2015/09/25/navy-seals-ready-to-open-doors-to-women-but-warn-of-
the-foreseeable-impacts-of-the-decision/ 
http://abcnews.go.com/Politics/wireStory/navy-seals-ready-open-doors-women-34038248 
 
Air Force Ready to Open All Combat Jobs to Women, Secretary Says 
http://www.military.com/daily-news/2015/09/14/air-force-ready-to-open-all-combat-jobs-to-women-
secretary-says.html 
 
After General Dunford Stood Fast, The Marine’s New Commandant Says Its ‘Personally Insulting’ To 
Raise The Issue Against Women in Combat, It’s Already a Moot Point 

 
"I'm not overly concerned about it," Neller said, referring to Carter's eventual decision. "We'll get told 
what to do and we'll execute the plan. . . . It's as simple as that." 
http://www.stripes.com/news/us/for-new-marine-commandant-the-issue-of-women-in-combat-is-
already-moot-1.371782 
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https://www.washingtonpost.com/news/checkpoint/wp/2015/10/02/new-marine-commandant-
personally-insulting-to-talk-about-women-in-combat/ 
 
Flawed USMC Gender Evaluation? It Is No Longer Sufficient To Argue That Because Most Women Are 
Not As Strong As Most Men, All Women Should Be Denied The Opportunity To Serve 
http://taskandpurpose.com/the-marine-corps-approach-to-studying-women-in-combat-jobs-was-
flawed-from-the-start/ 
 
Female West Point Graduate: Marines’ Resistance To Women In Combat Undermines The Nation 
With gender-neutral occupational standards established, the best-qualified Marines operating in the 
right positions will not only maximize their individual potential, but optimize the total fighting force in 
defense of our great nation. 
http://www.sltrib.com/opinion/3015551-155/op-ed-marines-resistance-to-women-in 
 
Marines Quickly Bring In Much Tougher, ‘Gender Neutral’ Standards For 29 Jobs, Many Females 
Unlikely To Pass 

 
http://dailycaller.com/2015/10/05/marines-quickly-bring-in-much-tougher-gender-neutral-standards-
for-29-jobs-many-females-unlikely-to-pass/ 
http://www.marinecorpstimes.com/story/military/2015/10/02/marines-unveil-new-gender-neutral-
standards-29-jobs/73173524/ 
 
Many In Special Ops Resist Women In Commando Role 
http://www.providencejournal.com/article/20150405/NEWS/150409601 
 
The Battlefield Mocks 'Diversity' 
During my 27 years teaching at the Naval War College, I met many impressive female officers from all 
services. It was my impression that in their capacity for critical strategic thinking, they were every bit the 
equal of their male peers. Many were extraordinarily fit. They were smart and competent. They have 
made and continue to make substantial contributions to their services. 
But based on my own experience as a Marine infantry officer in Vietnam and my close study of all 
aspects of war, I have argued for more than three decades against opening combat specialties to 
women. My argument, like that of General Newbold, has focused on the immeasurable impact of unit 
cohesion on military effectiveness. 
The battlefield mocks “diversity.” It doesn’t care about the equality of the sexes. The battlefield cares 
only about who will prevail. Ironically, the Marines are being criticized for attempting to determine 
military effectiveness in an objective way by comparing all-male and integrated units on a simulated 
battlefield. 
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It is interesting that many of the most insightful articles opposing opening infantry and special 
operations have been penned by female soldiers and Marines. This is most likely because they have 
been exposed to war, even if not as members of the infantry. 
Anyone who wants to get a sense of why women don’t belong in the infantry should take the time to 
read Bing West’s most recent book, "One Million Steps," about a Marine infantry platoon in extended 
close combat in Afghanistan’s Helmand Province. Or Karl Marlantes’ Vietnam novel, "Matterhorn." 
I would encourage secretary Mabus to read them forthwith, before he makes a decision that is going to 
get people killed. Remember, Mr. Secretary, the battlefield doesn’t care about your “diversity.” 
http://www.providencejournal.com/article/20150923/OPINION/150929749/?Start=2 
 
After Studies And Testing, What Now For Role Of Women In Combat? 

 
http://www.stripes.com/news/us/after-studies-and-testing-what-now-for-role-of-women-in-combat-1.371195 
 
Carter on Women in Combat Recommendations: ‘Less Interested in Who Said What, But Why’ 
Carter added that as secretary of Defense, “I’m committed to seeing this through, because attracting the 
best and staying the best means that wherever possible, we must open ourselves to the talents and 
strengths of all Americans who can contribute with excellence to our force. As I’ve said before, everyone 
who is able and willing to serve and can meet the standards we require should have the full opportunity 
to do so.” 
http://pjmedia.com/tatler/2015/10/01/carter-on-women-in-combat-recommendations-less-interested-
in-who-said-what-but-why/ 
 
Should Women Serve In Combat Arms? 
Women also suffer higher rates of fractured and broken bones because they are, well, softer than men. 
Thus, women wash out of military training at higher rates. Then there is the obvious: pregnancy.  These 
facts apply to almost all women, barring a few exceptions who really are very strong and tough. Given 
that the military is voluntary and recruits from the general run of citizens, it won’t find these strong and 
tough women by serendipity, which means using women in combat requires recruiting and training a 
very select population. Even assuming such women want to be found, and that they want to serve in the 
military, such an effort it a waste of military money and resources.  Because we don’t need women in 
combat. I’ve been writing about this subject for 20 years, and while I have often read or heard that 
women want to serve, I have never read or heard that removing the combat exemption for women is a 
matter of military urgency. I’ve never heard a flag or fleet officer say that the armed forces urgently 
need women for combat assignments, lest our enemies destroy us. 
https://www.chroniclesmagazine.org/the-question-isnt-whether-they-can-but-most-cant-the-question-
is-whether-they-should/ 
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Women In Combat? It’s More Complicated Than It Sounds 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/opinions/women-in-combat-its-more-complicated-than-it-
sounds/2015/10/01/0b6ff2b2-6601-11e5-bdb6-6861f4521205_story.html 
 
If We Are Serious About Women in Combat, Let’s Abolish Women’s Sports First 
James Robson in Canada’s National Post asks a good question: if we think women are just as good as 
men in combat, why don’t we believe first they are just as good as men in football and other sports?  
Let’s eliminate discriminatory gender-based sports leagues…NOT. But our desire to nurture women-only 
sports is a clear sign we recognize gender matters. Maggie Gallagher is a senior fellow at American 
Principles in Action. 
http://news.nationalpost.com/full-comment/john-robson-why-allow-women-in-combat-if-we-wont-
allow-them-to-compete-alongside-men-in-sport 
Are Female Warriors More Likely To Be Traumatized By Combat? 
http://www.washingtonmonthly.com/magazine/november_december_2013/features/women_war_and
_ptsd047354.php?page=all 
 
Should Women Be Required To Register For The Draft? Lawsuit Seeks Equal Treatment 

 
http://www.nj.com/morris/index.ssf/2015/07/should_women_be_required_to_register_for_the_draft.html 
http://usnews.nbcnews.com/_news/2013/01/29/16745990-push-for-all-younger-women-to-register-with-selective-service-
gaining-steam?lite 
 
Rangel Wants Women To Register With Selective Service 
In 2013 Rangel introduced the All American Selective Service Act, which would double the number of 
Americans between the ages of 18 and 25 registered with the Selective Service in the event Congress 
decided to reinstate the military draft. 
http://www.usatoday.com/story/news/nation/2013/02/15/rangel-selective-service-women/1923631/ 
 
JBLM Transgender Soldier Endures 'Excruciating' Wait For Army Reforms 
http://www.stripes.com/news/us/jblm-transgender-soldier-endures-excruciating-wait-for-army-reforms-1.371675 
 
Are Transgender People Really Joining The Military In Such High Numbers? 
http://www.stripes.com/news/us/why-do-transgender-people-join-the-military-in-such-high-numbers-1.366477 
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ISIS Throws Four Gay Men To Their Death 

  
http://aranews.net/2015/10/isis-throws-two-iraqi-men-off-a-roof-for-being-gay/ 
http://www.lgbtqnation.com/2015/10/isis-throws-four-gay-men-to-their-death/ 
 
Senators Collins And Lieberman Who Pushed The Don’t Ask Don’t Tell Repeal Cite Islamist Extremists’ 
Cruel Intolerance Of Homosexuals - But Made No Comments On How This Policy Change Could 
Unnecessarily Increase Danger to All U.S. Servicemembers Serving in the Middle East 
(USA Today) “Today, as our forces are deployed around the world in the global fight against Islamist 
extremism, there is special justice in allowing openly gay Americans to join our military, given the 
ideology of our adversaries.  In addition to their fanatical desire to mass-murder Americans, their 
complete rejection of women's rights, and their totalitarian vision, Islamist extremists have singled out 
gay men and lesbians for persecution.  In fact, wherever Islamist extremists have come to power — 
whether under the Taliban in Afghanistan or the Islamic Republic of Iran today — lesbians and gay men 
have been subject to horrific mistreatment.” 
http://usatoday30.usatoday.com/news/opinion/forum/story/2011-09-20/repeat-dont-ask-tell-
military/50477264/1 
 
Military Transgender Ban Set To End Next May 
http://www.stripes.com/news/us/military-transgender-ban-set-to-end-next-may-1.364680 
 
‘God Will Judge Our Country for This’: Evangelist Franklin Graham Goes After Obama for ‘Celebrating 
Sin’ 
Evangelist Franklin Graham said that both he and his father, famed preacher Billy Graham, are most 
concerned about the “moral decline” that they see in American culture, accusing the Obama 
administration of “celebrating sin”.  “Our country has changed so much, and we’ve seen the moral 
decline — and that moral decline being led by the Obama administration, and championing things like 
same-sex marriage, which is really defiance against God,” Graham said. “Same-sex marriage is a sin 
against God. God made us male and female.” 
http://www.theblaze.com/stories/2015/10/05/god-will-judge-our-country-for-this-famed-preacher-
goes-after-obama-for-celebrating-sin/ 
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TECHNOLOGY 
A Backpack That May Save Your Life 

 
http://uk.reuters.com/video/2015/10/02/a-backpack-that-may-save-your-
life?videoId=365807802&videoChannel=2603&channelName=MOST+POPULAR 
 
A Vision of Russian Robotic Land War 

 
http://www.popularmechanics.com/military/weapons/news/a17598/a-vision-of-russian-robotic-
landwar/ 
 
Laser Weapon Melts Test Drone in Midair 
http://www.livescience.com/52121-laser-weapon-destroys-test-drone.html 
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SECURITY-SAFETY 
Merciless Gunman Shot Woman In A Wheelchair, Oregon Survivor Says 
http://www.cbs58.com/story/30186815/merciless-gunman-shot-woman-in-a-wheelchair-oregon-survivor-says 
 
Umpqua Community College Shooting In Oregon: What We Know 

 
http://www.vox.com/2015/10/1/9434549/school-shooting-oregon-umpqua-community-college 
http://heavy.com/news/2015/10/umpqua-community-college-ucc-roseburg-oregon-shooting-victims-
names-photos-identities-tributes-twitter-facebook-family-ages/ 
 
Reports: Oregon Shooter Said To Have Singled Out Christians For Killing In ‘Horrific Act Of Cowardice’

 
A woman who claimed to have a grandmother inside a writing class in Snyder Hall, where a portion the 
massacre unfolded, described the scene in a tweet. “The shooter was lining people up and asking if they 
were Christian,” she wrote. “If they said yes, then they were shot in the head. If they said no, or didn’t 
answer, they were shot in the legs. My grandma just got to my house, and she was in the room. She 
wasn’t shot, but she is very upset.  
 
Kortney Moore, an 18-year-old student at Umpqua Community College who was also in the room, told 
Oregon’s News Review that the shooter was indeed on the hunt for Christians. Moments after hearing a 
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bullet come flying through a window, she said the 20-year-old shooter made his way inside and targeted 
their teacher, pumping a single round into their head. As the young man ordered people to the ground, 
Moore laid patiently with her classmates and waited, according to the News Review. Once they all got 
down, she said the gunman began asking people to rise and say what their religion was. After they stood 
and gave their answer, he started shooting. 
http://nypost.com/2015/10/01/oregon-gunman-singled-out-christians-during-rampage/ 
http://www.washingtonpost.com/news/morning-mix/wp/2015/10/02/oregon-shooter-said-to-have-
singled-out-christians-for-killing-in-horrific-act-of-cowardice/ 
 
Did the Oregon Shooter Actually Target Christians? 
http://www.patheos.com/blogs/friendlyatheist/2015/10/04/did-the-oregon-shooter-actually-target-
christians-that-doesnt-appear-to-be-the-case/ 
 
Oregon College Shooting Survivor Pretended To Be Dead During Rampage 
http://fox6now.com/2015/10/05/oregon-college-shooting-survivor-pretended-to-be-dead-during-
rampage/ 
 
Want To Get American Gun Violence To European Levels? Then You Need To Confiscate Guns. 

 
http://www.vox.com/2015/10/5/9454161/gun-violence-solution 
 
Why Conservatives Mistrust Even Modest Efforts at Gun Control 
http://www.theatlantic.com/politics/archive/2015/10/conservatives-gun-control-and-distrust/408643/ 
 
Becoming A Gun-Free Society Would Be Hard. But We Should Still Try. 

 
http://www.vox.com/2015/10/5/9455025/us-gun-violence 
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John Oliver Exposes The Hypocrisy Of Politicians Who Blame Shootings On The Mentally Ill 

 
http://www.vox.com/2015/10/5/9453699/john-oliver-mental-health-last-week-tonight 
 
Politicians and Media Obsessed With Gun Control Miss Gaping Hole In Mass Shootings 
So, what is the truth? Where is the journalistic curiosity? Where is the follow-up? Where is the police 
report, the medical examiner’s report, the interviews with his doctor and others? It is simply 
indisputable that most perpetrators of school shootings and similar mass murders in our modern era 
were either on – or just recently coming off of – psychiatric medications. 
http://www.wnd.com/2013/01/the-giant-gaping-hole-in-sandy-hook-reporting/ 
 
Chuck Norris: Who Or What Is To Blame For Mass Shootings? 
http://www.wnd.com/2015/10/who-or-what-is-to-blame-for-mass-shootings/ 
 
Maybe Oregon Shooting and Others Aren’t About Mental Illness 
http://www.newsweek.com/maybe-oregon-shooting-and-others-arent-about-mental-illness-
378875?piano_t=1 
 
Do Civilians With Guns Ever Stop Mass Shootings? 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/news/volokh-conspiracy/wp/2015/10/03/do-civilians-with-guns-
ever-stop-mass-shootings/?tid=pm_opinions_pop_b 
 
Assessing Hillary Clinton's New Plan to Stop Gun Violence

 
http://www.vice.com/read/could-hillarys-gun-plan-end-gun-violence-456?utm_source=homepage 
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It Appears Left-Leaning Groups Like ‘Imagine 2050’ Are Actually Fabricating And Staging 20 Armed 
‘Global Rally For Humanity‘ Anti-Muslim Protests’ This Weekend To Incite Disruption In America 

  

 
http://thinkprogress.org/justice/2015/10/06/3709728/american-muslims-brace-for-protests/ 
http://talkingpointsmemo.com/muckraker/anti-muslim-global-rally-john-ritzheimer 
http://national.suntimes.com/national-world-news/7/72/1951919/20-armed-anti-muslim-protests-planned-week 
http://imagine2050.newcomm.org/about/ 
 
Huffington Post: The Difference Between "Anti-Islam" Patriots and Real Patriots 
http://www.huffingtonpost.com/craig-considine/the-difference-between-an_1_b_8257506.html 
 
Classic Saul Alinsky Manipulation  
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1. “Power is not only what you have, but what the enemy thinks you have.” Power is derived from 2 main 
sources – money and people. “Have-Nots” must build power from flesh and blood. 
2. “Never go outside the expertise of your people.” It results in confusion, fear and retreat. Feeling secure 
adds to the backbone of anyone. 
3. “Whenever possible, go outside the expertise of the enemy.” Look for ways to increase insecurity, anxiety 
and uncertainty. 
4. “Make the enemy live up to its own book of rules.” If the rule is that every letter gets a reply, send 30,000 
letters. You can kill them with this because no one can possibly obey all of their own rules. 
5. “Ridicule is man’s most potent weapon.” There is no defense. It’s irrational. It’s infuriating. It also works as 
a key pressure point to force the enemy into concessions. 
6. “A good tactic is one your people enjoy.” They’ll keep doing it without urging and come back to do more. 
They’re doing their thing, and will even suggest better ones. 
7. “A tactic that drags on too long becomes a drag.” Don’t become old news. 
8. “Keep the pressure on. Never let up.” Keep trying new things to keep the opposition off balance. As the 
opposition masters one approach, hit them from the flank with something new. 
9.  “The threat is usually more terrifying than the thing itself.” Imagination and ego can dream up many more 
consequences than any activist. 
10. "The major premise for tactics is the development of operations that will maintain a constant pressure 
upon the opposition." It is this unceasing pressure that results in the reactions from the opposition that are 
essential for the success of the campaign. 
11. “If you push a negative hard enough, it will push through and become a positive.” Violence from the 
other side can win the public to your side because the public sympathizes with the underdog. 
12. “The price of a successful attack is a constructive alternative.” Never let the enemy score points because 
you’re caught without a solution to the problem. 
13. “Pick the target, freeze it, personalize it, and polarize it.” Cut off the support network and isolate the 
target from sympathy. Go after people and not institutions; people hurt faster than institutions. 
http://imagine2050.newcomm.org/about/ 
https://www.facebook.com/Global-Rally-For-Humanity-886612144755173/timeline/ 
https://www.facebook.com/Global-Rally-For-Humanity-886612144755173/timeline/ 
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Rules_for_Radicals 
 
WORLD 
Obama Draws Pledges Of 40,000 Troops For UN Peacekeeping 
http://news.yahoo.com/nations-offer-30-000-troops-police-un-peacekeeping-193338715.html 
http://www.militarytimes.com/story/military/2015/09/28/us-says-countries-pledge-40000-plus-troops-to-un-
peacekeeping/73005966/ 
 
Pushing LGBT Rights Is Part Of UN’s ‘Sacred Mission’: UN Secretary General 

 
https://www.lifesitenews.com/news/pushing-lgbt-rights-is-part-of-uns-sacred-mission.-well-never-back-down-sec 
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President Obama May Be Eyeing UN Secretary General Position After White House 
http://news.investors.com/ibd-editorials/052814-702509-obama-campaigns-at-west-point-to-be-united-nations-
secretary-general.htm 
https://www.quora.com/Who-will-replace-Ban-Ki-Moon-as-the-next-UN-Secretary-General 
http://www.theguardian.com/commentisfree/2014/dec/31/guardian-view-next-un-secretary-general-appoint-
only-on-talent 
http://www.usatoday.com/story/news/politics/theoval/2015/08/04/obama-united-nations-secretary-general-ban-
ki-moon/31109135/ 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kv2JygClw6g 
 
Obama Was the First U.S. President To Chair UN Security Council Since Its Inception 

 
Never in the history of the United Nations has a U.S. President taken the chairmanship of the powerful UN Security 
Council. Perhaps it is because of what could arguably be a Constitutional prohibition against doing so. To wit: 
Section 9 of the Constitution says:  
   
  “No Title of Nobility shall be granted by the United States: And no Person holding any Office of Profit or Trust 
under them, shall, without the Consent of the Congress, accept of any present, Emolument, Office, or Title, of any 
kind whatever, from any King, Prince, or foreign State.” 
   
Nonetheless, the rotating chairmanship of the council does rotate to the U.S. The normal course of business would 
have U.S. Ambassador to the UN Susan Rice take the gavel. However, this time will be different. Regardless of the 
Constitution, President Obama decided to put himself in the driver’s seat. 
http://www.rense.com/general87/ob1.htm 
https://www.whitehouse.gov/blog/2014/09/24/president-obama-chairs-un-security-council-meeting-foreign-
terrorist-fighters 
http://www.nbcmiami.com/news/politics/NATLObama-to-Chair-UN-Security-Council-58022432.html 
http://www.washingtonpost.com/blogs/federal-eye/wp/2014/09/24/obama-chairs-a-un-security-council-summit-
today-heres-what-to-expect/ 
 
How China Is Changing the UN 

 
http://thediplomat.com/2015/10/how-china-is-changing-the-un/ 
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Should Immigration Require Assimilation? 

 
http://www.theatlantic.com/politics/archive/2015/10/should-immigration-require-
assimilation/406759/ 
 
Unassimilated Immigration: Dystopia Now! 
http://www.americanthinker.com/articles/2015/10/unassimilated_immigration_dystopia_now.html 
 
 
 
ASIA NEWS 
State Department - Asia http://www.state.gov/p/eap/index.htm 
State Dept Travel Warnings http://travel.state.gov/travel/cis_pa_tw/tw/tw_1764.html 
Defense Department http://www.defense.gov 
Pacific Stars and Stripes http://www.stripes.com/news/pacific 
CNN http://edition.cnn.com/ASIA/index.html 
Reuters http://www.reuters.com/news/world 
Yahoo http://news.yahoo.com/asia 
Maritime News http://www.maritime-executive.com/news 
 
PACIFIC DISASTER CENTER 
http://www.pdc.org 
 
WEATHER 
Joint Typhoon Warning Center http://www.usno.navy.mil/JTWC/ 
Japan's Meteorological Agency http://www.jma.go.jp/en/typh/ 
Japan Weather Warnings http://www.jma.go.jp/en/warn/index.html 
Korea Meteorological Administration http://web.kma.go.kr/eng/ 
NASA Storm Tracking http://www.nasa.gov/mission_pages/hurricanes/main/index.html 
Typhoon Definitions http://www.aoml.noaa.gov/hrd/tcfaq, http://agora.ex.nii.ac.jp 
 
EARTHQUAKES 
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http://agora.ex.nii.ac.jp/digital-typhoon/help/unit.html.en


USGS http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/map/ 
Earthquakes Today http://earthquakestoday.info/ 
 
TSUNAMI 
Pacific Tsunami Warning Center http://ptwc.weather.gov 
 
GLOBAL HEALTH MAP 
http://healthmap.org/en/ 
http://healthmap.org/predict/ 
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